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PRESS RELEASE 
 

CLOSURE OF RAMATLABAMA FILLING STATION 

The Botswana Energy Regulatory Authority informs the public that it has taken a 

decision to close the Ramatlabama Filling Station on account of public safety and 

environmental protection. The filling station was closed on 17th December 2021 and 

will remain closed until further notice from the Authority. The public is therefore 

requested to use filling stations at other locations such as Pitsane, Goodhope and 

Metlojane.  

Should there be any clarification required the public is requested to contact BERA at 

0800 00 2372/ 5330932 or info@bera.co.bw.  

 

_______________________ 

Eng. Gift Bakumbi  

For Chief Executive Officer 
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